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RESCHEDULING OF THE 2024 IPED CONGRESS

To: Assistant Regional Director
Schools Division Superintendent
Division Education Program Supervisors
All Others Concerned

1. This is to inform all concerned that the 2024 IPED Congress on November 11
to 13, 2024 is tentatively rescheduled on November 19-21, 2024 due to typhoon Nika.

2. All identified participants are advised to check in at 456 Hotel, Baguio City,
with the exception of participants from SDO Abra, SDO Baguio elder and SDO
Benguet elders who are requested to check in at NEAPR, Wangal, La Trinidad,
Benguet.

3. The first meal will be AM snacks on November 19 and the last meal will be
breakfast on November 21. All meals will be served at the regional office.

4, All other provisions of the memorandum remain in order.
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